
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 10, 2003

TO: Honorable Mike Krusee, Chair, House Committee on Transportation 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2941 by McReynolds (Relating to the designation of the El Camino East-West Corridor.), 
Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would designates parts of State Highways 7, 21 and 103, US Hwy 290 and IH 10 which forms 
a route from the Pendleton Bridge of Sabine County to El Paso as the El Camino East-West Corridor.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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